
 

Chlorine Workshop 
How to Comply with EPA’s EPCRA and 112(r) 

Reporting Requirements for Chlorine 
 

INTRODUCTION 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
Region V is sponsoring a chlorine workshop this 
spring for water and wastewater plant operators, 
and other facilities that have chlorine in a process. 
This FREE workshop will provide participants with 
the information and tools necessary to comply 
with EPA’s emergency planning, notification, and 
reporting requirements for chlorine.   
 

OBJECTIVES 

 

At the completion of this workshop, participants 
will be able to: 

• Identify entities that need to be notified 
about the amount of chlorine being used or 
stored at their facility; 

• Explain chlorine release notification 
procedures; 

• Explain what should be included in a Risk 
Management Program and submitted in a 
Risk Management Plan; 

• Describe common compliance deficiencies; 
and 

• Describe best management practices. 

  

   

April 22, 2020 
9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Bring Your Own Lunch! 
 

 

LOCATION 

Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning 
233 South Wacker Drive, Suite 800 
Chicago, IL 60606  
312-454-0400 
 

CONTINUING EDUCATION (CE/PDH) CREDITS 

Four (4) hours of CE credits for Water and 
Wastewater Operators, and Professional Engineers 
have been requested from the Illinois 
Environmental Protection Agency. 
   

REGISTRATION & INQUIRIES 

To register, please go to the following link: 
https://www.trainex.org/chlorine. When 
prompted for a password, use R5Chlorine. 
 
For more information, please contact Monika 
Chrzaszcz, (312) 886-0181, 
Chrzaszcz.monika@epa.gov.   
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